
 
 
 

PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 
 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Ramsey County Board of Commissioners will hold 
a public hearing at 9:00 a.m., or as soon thereafter as possible, on November 24, 2020, in the 
Council Chambers, third floor of the Courthouse, 15 West Kellogg Boulevard, Saint Paul, 
Minnesota 55102. 

 
This public hearing will be conducted to provide opportunity for public comment related 

to the purchase, use, and proposed policy governing the use of unmanned aerial vehicles 
(UAVs).  This public hearing is required by Minn. Stat. § 626.19, subds. 9, 10. 

 
Public comment may continue to be provided via: 
 

U.S. Mail: Ramsey County Sheriff’s Office 
Attention: UAV Comments 
425 Grove Street 
Saint Paul, Minnesota 55101 

 
Website: www.RamseyCountySheriff.us  
 
Email:  SheriffComments@co.ramsey.mn.us   
 
Facebook: www.facebook.com/RamseyCountySheriff  
 
Twitter: www.twitter.com/RamseySheriff 

 
 To view the proposed policy, please visit www.RamseyCountySheriff.us.   

 
For more information related to unmanned aerial vehicles, please contact the Sheriff’s 

Office at 651-266-9333. 
 
Persons who intend to testify are requested to contact the Chief Clerk – County Board 

prior to November 24, 2020 at 651-266-8014, or ChiefClerk@co.ramsey.mn.us. 
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